School Board Meeting — School Construction

The Okeechobee County School Board will hold a Board Meeting at 6:00 p.m. on Wednesday,
April 19, 2023, to discuss proposed bids, value engineering and guaranteed maximum price for
construction of Phase | of the Okeechobee High School Replacement. The Board invites public
attendance and input. The meeting will be held in Room 303 of the School Board
Administrative Building, 700 S.W. 2" Avenue, Okeechobee, and interested citizens are
encouraged to attend.



